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16th January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 5 
 
Miss Claire Nugent who is a third year student trainee teacher from Christchurch University has been 
in Class 5 getting to know the children and the classroom routines. 
 
As of Monday 21st January she will be in class every day until Friday 22nd March, teaching some 
lessons in class.  
 
All the planning will be shared with Mr Oliver prior to the lesson being undertaken and all aspects of 
the teaching and learning during this period will be overseen by myself and Mr Oliver. 
 
Mr Oliver will, of course, continue to be available to you throughout this period. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us to develop new teachers for the future. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School 
 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


